Donnie Snow
Parks & Recreation
December 21, 2011

Dear Sir:

I am writing on behalf of the Old Timers Athletic Association. The O.T.A.C.is a
federally recognized charitable foundation. Our mission, for more than 50 years, has
been to support Racine youth in athletic activities. At our current pace, our support of
this cause will surpass $1,000,000 sometime this decade. One of the other things we

have done is supply and erect the scorers booth at the Horlick baseball field.

We have a number of fundraisers that allow us to accomplish our mission. Without them
we could not continue. One of them is our annual softball tournament, moving into its
53" year. We need to advertise the tournament, of which all proceeds go to our stated
mission. One of the ways we do that is by hanging banners in strategic places around the
city. Among these strategic locations are city park fences. We are asking that the fee for
hanging our tournament advertisements be waived. Whatever money we pay ends up

coming out of what we have available to support area youth athletics.

We appreciate your time and consideration.
John Akers
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Old Timers Athletic Club
262-880-0424
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